
 
From: John Bond [mailto:johnbond@netspeed.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 28 July 2004 11:19 PM 
To: Committee, Indigenous Affairs (SEN) 
Subject: Submission for Senate Inquiry 

The Secretary 
Select Committee on the Administration of Indigenous Affairs 
The Senate 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2601 
  
Dear Secretary, 
  
I attach a submission to the Select Committee.  It is a joint submission from the 
National Sorry Day Committee and the Public Interest Advocacy Centre. 
  
Attached are two supporting documents - 'Are we helping them home', a report 
prepared by the National Sorry Day Committee; and the May 2004 National 
Resolution Framework Update from the Canadian Office of Indian Residential 
Schools Resolution. 
  
The Public Interest Advocacy Centre is sending you the third supporting document 
mentioned in the submission - Restoring Identity; Final report of the Moving Forward 
consultation project, PIAC, 2002. 
  
With thanks and best wishes, 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
John Bond 
Secretary 
National Sorry Day Committee 
151 Kent Street  Hughes  ACT 2605 
Tel (02) 6281 0940 
 




